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Coughlin Ann

From: Terry Lanae <terry.lanae@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 8:38 AM

To: SRULES Exhibits

Subject: NPVIC.  SB-823 and SB-825

Please, DO NOT pass "SB-823" or "SB-825". Please retain control of Oregon's 7 Electorial Votes, rather than 
giving them away to forces outside of the State of Oregon. 
 
This is not FAIR to all VOTERS in Oregon. 
 
 
Thank you 
 
Lanae Fisher 
 
 
 
Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 


